
 
 
 
 

 
L E G A L N O T I C E 

 
 
 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE THAT THE PUBLIC HEARING CONCERNING THE INCLUSION OF 
AGRICULTURAL PARCELS IN CERTIFIED BROOME COUNTY AGRICULTURAL 
DISTRICTS IN VARIOUS TOWNS, IN THE COUNTY OF BROOME, NEW YORK SCHEDULED 
FOR MARCH 19, 2020 AT 5:00 PM HAS BEEN CANCELLED AND WILL BE RESCHEDULED 
FOR A LATER DATE 
 
 
 
  
 
AARON M. MARTIN, CLERK 
BROOME COUNTY LEGISLATURE 
Dated: March 16, 2020 
 


